
ADENDA 8/19/2021 

RFP for Construction Management Services for New Municipal Building 

 

4. PRESELECTION QUESTION PERIOD 

 

The Borough will permit firms that have received this RFP to submit questions about the Project 

in writing.  All questions are to be sent to the following parties: 

 

Settembrino Architects 

C/O Kevin Settembrino 

37 E. Washington Avenue 

Atlantic Highlands, NJ 07716 

alouding@settembrino.com 
 

 

All RFI’s are to be sent electronically to the email listed (alouding@settembrino.com) on or before  

8/23/2021 by 5:00 p.m. Settembrino Architects will not be answering RFI’s via regular mail.   

 

Settembrino Architects will provide written answers via email to all firms that have properly submitted 

questions no later than 8/26/2021 by 5:00 p.m.  Settembrino Architects will make a good faith effort to 

properly and effectively answer all questions, however, Settembrino Architects reserves the right not to 

answer certain questions.  In addition, firms submitting proposals must recognize that Settembrino 

Architects will make a good faith effort to answer any and all questions, but Settembrino Architects 

accepts no liability for any mistakes or errors in bids or assumptions that are made in reliance on the 

answers to submit its questions. 
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